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National Association of Women Law Enforcement Executives  
27th Annual Conference 

 
One of the 30x30's founding partners will host the 27th Annual National Association of Women 
Law Enforcement Executives (NAWLEE) Conference in Houston, TX, on April 11-14, 2023. 
This year's theme is "Empowered to be the Difference." 

The purpose of this conference is to provide continual support for women in law enforcement, 
which will include general sessions on promising practices, breakouts, vendors, and networking 
opportunities for women in law enforcement. The conference will also include tracks to help 
women officers connect by rank-seeking advancement in their law enforcement careers. 

The National Association of Women Law Enforcement Executives was created to promote 
women in law enforcement, and membership is open to women and men, both sworn and 
professional staff, that support the advancement of women in all ranks and roles in the law 
enforcement profession. The NAWLEE provides training, mentoring, programs, and resources to 
help women and their agencies pursue and provide opportunities for women to advance. 

NAWLEE seeks to inspire women to enter the field of law enforcement, empower them to 
recognize and develop their leadership potential and achieve their own career goals. At the same 
time, NAWLEE can assist departments in recruiting and training efforts to provide an inclusive 
environment for women in law enforcement. 

This training opportunity is for sworn and professional staff members of the San Francisco 
Police Department. If interested in attending, please submit a memorandum through your chain 
of command to the Deputy Chief of the Administration Bureau by March 24, 2023. Instructions 
on how to register will be provided to those selected who will be required to complete Outside 
Agency Training Forms.  
 
 
 
 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
       Chief of Police 
Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document 
in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible for compliance. 
Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide 
additional information.  
 
 
 
 




